
Friday 12th January 2024 

Sebert Wood Primary School 
Parent/Carer Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back -  We hope that you had an enjoyable Christmas break. The children are settling back into their 

school routines and engaging in learning. This term we have held assemblies around New Year’s resolutions and 

resilience, in readiness for the year ahead. 

The school has a lot to look forward to this year. In this Spring term alone we will have: 

 An author visit, with sessions tailored for each key stage 

 A book fair during the week of World Book Day 

 Mid-year reports and parent consultations 

 Visiting musicians in assembly 

 Events to mark British Science week 

 FOSWS events for children and for parents 

 Our Year 5 school performance  

 A group of Chinese students visiting as part of a cultural exchange 

 Year 6 visit to watch My Fair Lady at King Edward Upper school 

All of these are alongside our continued offerings of trips, visits, sporting events, parent support coffee mornings 

and extra-curricular clubs. In addition to this, our staff are focussing on up-to-date, research-driven teaching 

strategies to ensure pupils get the learning they deserve. 

Finally – a welcome to the new pupils and parents who have joined our school nursery. Sebert Wood is a great 

place to be! 

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mr James Tottie (Headteacher) and Mr Jamie Winch (Deputy Headteacher) 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Thurs 8th Feb                  Parent Consultations  

Mon 12th Feb                  Parent Consultations 

Thurs 7th March                                             World Book Day 

Fri 8th March     FOSWS Discos- non-uniform 

Fri 15th March    Comic Relief Day – wear something sporty & red 

Fri 22nd March                                               FOSWS Quiz  

 

 

Term dates for 2024/5 have now been added to the school website. 
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